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           28th September 2021 

Dear Year 2 Parents/Carers 

 

To tie in with our topic of fairy tales after half term, we are planning to take the Year 2 children to 

see the Panto “Jack and the Beanstalk” at the Alexandra Theatre on Wednesday 8th December. We 

hope you have not already booked to see this at Christmas time but if you have already, and you do 

not want your child to watch the performance twice, then please do let us know. The performance 

starts at 1.00 p.m. and is due to finish at 3.30 p.m.  To save on costs, we will arrange to take your 

child to the theatre by coach but ask that you collect them from the Alexandra Theatre at 3.40 pm.  

We will meet you by the entrance foyer.  We will have drinks and snacks during the interval - please 

provide your child with a piece of fruit or ‘nourishing’ snack (eg, a cereal bar) and a small 

carton of juice (no chocolate or fizzy drinks please). 

 

The cost of the tickets is £14 plus £3.37 each for coach hire and insurance.  In order to keep costs 

down, the PTA have kindly agreed to contribute £123.30 towards this trip.  We therefore ask for a 

donation of £16.00 either cash or cheque (made payable to Rose Green Infant School).  We do 

appreciate that this is a lot of money and are therefore giving you plenty of notice so that you may 

pay in instalments if it would help.  If you would like to do this, please complete the slip below.    

 

We appreciate that some families might find it particularly difficult to contribute all or part of the 

suggested sum, and if you feel that you are in such a position, please do not hesitate to contact Mrs 

Dreckmann in confidence to discuss whether some suitable arrangements can be made to reduce or 

cover the cost of your child’s participation.  Although the contribution is voluntary, we do need to 

point out that the school could not bear any of the cost of these visits without reducing its ability to 

provide the books and materials that are essential for its curricular needs and it is therefore 

probable that the visits could not take place unless all parents, who are able, are willing to contribute.   

We also need to stress that if a family was unable to contribute, and the trip were still to proceed, 

no child within the year group for whom the trip is intended will be disadvantaged and left out of the 

activity. 

 

Please sign the attached consent form and return as soon as possible. 

 

Mrs Sugden, Mrs Lloyd, Mrs Tilling & Miss Miles  

Year 2 Class Teachers       
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ALEXANDRA THEATRE TRIP TO SEE ‘JACK AND THE BEANSTALK’ 

WEDNESDAY 8TH DECEMBER 2021 

 

 

 

Child’s Name …………………………………………………………………………………       Class ……………………… 

 

*I enclose the consent form and £16.00 for the Panto Trip (cash or cheque please made payable to 

‘Rose Green Infant School’). 

 

*I enclose the consent form and £5.00 now, £5.00 by 1st November and will pay the balance of £6.00 

by 1st December   

 

*please delete one statement 

Signed ………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


